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Friday 15th November 2024

Beaulieu Victorian Trip - Tuesday 19th November 2024

Just a reminder that the Lower Junior children will be visiting Beaulieu Motor Museum on Tuesday 19th
November 2024 to develop an understanding of what life was like for children during the Victorian times and

some famous Victorian inventions.

Who? Lower Junior Children

Where? Beaulieu Motor Museum

When? Tuesday 19th November 2024
The visit will take place within the school day so it will be normal times for
drop off and collection.

Why? To learn more about what life was like for people during the Victorian

era and about some of their inventions.

Transport information

Children will travel by coach.

Clothing Children are able to wear their Victorian outfits. Please ensure children have a
waterproof coat and gloves in order to keep warm.
Lunch Please provide your child with a water bottle and a packed lunch in a named

disposable plastic bag.

FSM families only: If your child is eligible for Free School Meals and you
have pre-ordered them a packed lunch, this will be ready for them on the
morning of the trip.

Spending Money

We will NOT be visiting the gift shop so the children DO NOT need to bring
money with them.

Medical Declaration

Please inform the Class Teacher of any current illness or medical
treatment relating to your child prior to the activity and provide the
necessary medication (including inhalers). If your child requires an
inhaler in school, it must be in school on the day as this will be taken
on the trip.

We are all looking forward to this trip and know that it will really help to enrich the children’s learning

opportunities during our Victorian topic.

The Lower Junior Team




